



Peter J. Pezzullo Chief of Police 732-536-0100 Ext. 1673

## **DIVISION OF POLICE**

TOWNSHIP OF MARLBORO 1979 Township Drive Marlboro Township, NJ 07746 732-536-0100

Fax: 732-972-7522

## A message from the office of Chief Peter J. Pezzullo:

Dear Residents,

Over the last two weeks there has been an increase in attempted motor vehicle thefts and residential burglaries to obtain key fobs.

This trend is predicted to continue throughout the holiday season.

Marlboro Police will be making every effort to address the issue through proactive patrol measures.

Specific information from the State indicates that a majority of the vehicles being targeted are BMW X series SUVs.

All residents are reminded to lock your vehicles, take key fobs inside, secure your homes, and set your alarms every night.

Please continue to stay vigilant, and if you observe suspicious activity, report it immediately to the Police so we can respond and investigate.

Sincerely:

Peter J. Pezzullo

Chief of Police

Marlboro Township Police Department